
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations,    Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the renovation of the UT Health San Antonio and UTSA shared school for the 

University Of Texas School Of Public Health at San Antonio in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive 

funding for this project is The University of Texas School of Public Health San Antonio located at 

7411 John Smith Dr. #1100, San Antonio, TX 78229. The funding would be used to renovate an existing 

building for the new shared school between University of Texas Health San Antonio and University of 

Texas at San Antonio. San Antonio has established a strong positive identity for public health leadership, 

and this new school will create extensive opportunities to expand educational outreach and public health 

access to communities most in need.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress 

 

 


